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COMMENTS 
 
Staff received comment letters related to this staff report. See Attachments. 
 
Attachment 1: Letter dated November 5, 2014 from Jeffrey R. Single, Ph D., 

Regional Manager, Department of Fish and Game 

Attachment 2:  Letter dated November 6, 2014 from Jacqueline Crabb, District 
Manager, Coastal San Luis Resource Conservation District 

Attachment 3:  Letter dated November 6, 2014 from Sharon Rowley  
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November 6, 2014 

Jean-Pierre Wolff, Chair 
Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board 
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 
San Luis Obispo, CA. 93401-7906 
 
Subject: Item #13 Morro Bay National Estuary Program Consent Decree Funds Spend Plan 
 
Dear Chairman Wolff and Board Members: 
 
I am writing you today to express our support for the Morro Bay National Estuary Program’s spending 
proposal for the future of the Consent Decree funds under their guardianship. Since 1997, these funds 
have helped support important estuarine and watershed conservation work within the Morro Bay area. As 
a result, the Estuary Program has leveraged $9.35 million for water quality and habitat protection. There 
is a continued need for these funds to implement the Estuary Program’s management plan and worthy 
projects identified for future spending.  
 
The dedicated people working for the Estuary Program have also brought a lot of people and 
organizations together and have inspired them to pitch in and help and bring new ideas that have 
benefitted the estuary, the life in it and water quality. The mini-grants they offer each year is just one of 
the avenues that helps the community to get involved. As a member of 2 local fishing organizations I have 
helped with one of the grants from the Morro Bay National Estuary Program that provided “Clean Boating” 
kits for all the local fishermen and some visiting vessels too. This clean boating project, along with many 
other Estuary projects, has had the side benefit of changing attitudes towards the importance of keeping 
the Morro Bay Estuary and surrounding land and local seas healthy. 
 
I urge you to support the Estuary Program’s spending plan and to support their continued custody of 
these funds.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Rowley 
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